
 

Spring is in the Air at Haven Manor! 
 
Though we’re all anxiously awaiting 
the beautiful spring weather, we’ve 
had no shortage of activities to keep 
us busy indoors! 
 
For a short month, February was 
bursting with fun! We celebrated 
Valentines day by Decorating Cook-
ies, & Crowning our “King & Queen 
of Hearts, George Elrod & Alice 
Vanherhook, decided by resident 
vote!  We played Bingo, watched 
movies in our Pajamas, and had fun 
singing “Songs of the Oscars” with 
The Old Rusty Minstrels! 
 
March will be no exception in terms 
of fun!  We start off the month with 
Wii bowling on the 3rd. Many will 
play, but only 2 will walk away with 
the title of “Wii Bowling Champ!”   
  
We will celebrate Resident Birthdays 
in March with Cake & Games in the 
Activities Hall on the 7th.  
 
On the 10th, we’ll try our hands at 
making “Shamrock Topiaries” in an 
attempt to capture some of that 
“Luck O’ The Irish”, followed by a 
“St. Patty’s Day” Party on the 17th! 
 
Residents will have to keep an eye 
out on the 17th for “Lester” the 
manor Leprechaun, as he will be 

playing all sorts of tricks, but if he’s 
caught will have to surrender his Pot 
of Gold to any lucky Resident who 
spies him! 
 
 We will have a Girls Choir on the 
22nd, and Dick Turpin will be in on 
the 26th for some Good Ole “TURPIN
-TIME!”   
 
We’ll end our month on a sweet note 
as we whip up some delicious Fruit 
Pizzas on the 28th, followed by our 
first “Garden Club” meeting on the 
31st, where Residents can plan their 
own garden to care for through the 
Spring & Summer months.  
 
On a More personal note, I’d like to 
say how much I’ve enjoyed getting to 
know the residents, as well as some 
of their families. Thank you all for 
welcoming me so warmly! I know as 
the days go by we will surely make 
lots of fun, new memories together!  
 
Stay tuned for more fun! Until Next 
month! 
 

- Lea 
May the road rise to meet you,  

May the wind be always at your back,  
May the sun shine warm upon your face,  
May the rains fall soft upon your fields,  

And, until we meet again,  
May God hold you in the hollow of His 

hand. 

 (Traditional Irish Blessing; origin unknown,  
although some attribute it to St. Patrick.) 
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at 
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Bible Corner …  From God’s WORD :   
 

Yet those who wait for the Lord will gain new strength; They will 
mount up with wings like eagles, They will run and not get tired, 
They will walk, and not become weary.  - Isaiah 40:31 

 

Thank you to  the  

Haven Manor Staff! 

You’re the Best!!! 




